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vulnerable
road users

OPERATION

SPARTAN

Road safety evening
with The British Horse Society and
North Yorkshire Police

Wednesday 4 October 2017, starting at 7.30pm
Venue: Leeming Bar Motel, Great North Road, Leeming Bar,
Bedale. DL8 1DT (Courtyard Two Conference Room)

Do you ride your horse on the road? If so do you know your rights, responsibilities and 
the law? BHS Yorkshire and North Yorkshire Police are inviting horse owners and riders
to come along to hear from the experts about the Law when riding on the road.

Expert speakers include BHS Director of Safety Alan Hiscox, Traffic Constable Zoe Billings 
and Cathryn Godfrey Associate Solicitor from Irwin Mitchell LLP. 

The talk will begin at  7.30 pm promptly spaces are limited so please book in 
advance. Tickets are £3 and include a BHS Hi Vis tabard. For further information
and to reserve tickets (payment on the door) please email: 
alisonharris7stray@gmail.com

NYP17-0136

North Yorkshire Police will also be offering 
a tack marking service so please bring 
along any items of leather tack you would 
like marking using our DotPeen property 
marking machine.
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